
Original Message----- 
From: Lucien Laberge   
Sent: November-17-13 12:07 AM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: OPG Petition 
 
 
Ontario Energy Board: 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 
It is our understanding that the OPG has petitioned the Ontario Energy Board for a 
possible 30% increase in Hydro. 
 
Maybe it's time the Ontario Hydro Employees took a pay cut instead and a reduction in 
their extravagant retirement packages.  Of all the government employees, Ontario 
Hydro has the highest percentage of the hundred thousand dollar club members.  
Maybe they can brown bag it at lunch time like everybody else, instead of charging the 
executive lobster lunches at the Keg and other expensive restaurants. 
 
Perhaps if they had better management and controlled spending we could be like the 
other provinces that are paying one third of what we are paying. 
 
Sincerely 
Paula and Lou LaBerge 
 


	From: Lucien Laberge [mailto:laberge@tbaytel.net]



